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Changes to managing Seniors membership. 
 
The Committee has moved Seniors membership records to Action Network - the 
database which the national party uses for communicating with Party members. 
 
The Google Group allows members to communicate with one another.  We know that 
some members enjoy the conversations but also that others find the number of emails 
overwhelming. 
 
Now that we have separated the two features, if you don't want to take part in 
conversations you can unsubscribe from Google Group emails, or from the Google 
Group entirely - but you will still be a member of Green Party Seniors. 
 
 

Seniors Committee meeting - March 
 
Marcus Grant, a member of the Health and Wellbeing Policy 
Working Group, gave us a presentation on the work of the 
group, which is undertaking a complete policy rewrite. 
 
The new policy will emphasise the creation and maintenance 
of good health and wellbeing.  The NHS  -  which the Green 
Party will always support  -  should not be expected to cure 
illnesses which could have been avoided.   
 
Ensuring that society promotes and maintains wellbeing is the duty of politicians.  
Access to nourishing food, healthy workplaces, homes and neighbourhoods are rights 
we should all enjoy.   
 
If anyone would like to contribute to this policy rewrite, or would simply like to be kept 
informed, contact the Convener, Linda Freeman (via the members' website) or contact 
Seniors and we will put you in touch. 
 

Joint meeting with Disability Greens 
 
Seniors and Disability Greens have agreed to hold a joint meeting on the topic of Care.  
More details soon. 
 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Next Meeting 
Seniors Committee 

 

Monday 5 June, 5.00 pm 
by Zoom 

 

Zoom link to follow 



Consultations 
 

Regional Council is working on a revised Code of Conduct.  You can find it on Green 

Spaces (log into the members' site first).  Let GPRC know what you think. 
https://spaces.greenparty.org.uk/s/code-conduct/post/post/view?id=10316 
 
 

Changes to Conference       Here is a link to a short video.  Again, please take a 

minute to look and consider contributing.  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ht8rFbOnzHQ 
 
 
 

How to get in touch 

Make contact 
Green Party Seniors website  https://seniors.greenparty.org.uk/ 
Twitter  https://twitter.com/seniors_uk 
Facebook  https://www.facebook.com/GreenPartySeniors 
Google group  https://groups.google.com/u/0/g/green-seniors 
 
email  greenseniors@greenparty.org.uk 
 

 
There is a Green Party Seniors stream on the national GPEW website.   

Log into the Members' section of the GPEW website 
https://spaces.greenparty.org.uk/s/green-seniors/ 
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